
Printed on: 15/08/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/08/2019  12:06:222019/3836/L SUPPRT Mrs R Booth As a representative of Holly Hill Conservation Volunteers association and also someone living locally,  I would 

like to express our full support for the restoration of the grade II listed railings on Holly Hill. They are currently a 

health and safety hazard, with rusty spikes and missing rails, and also an eye sore in a prominent location 

where lots of local people, school children and their parents and tourists walk past. The restoration work will 

improve the safety and appearance of this area.

We commend Camden Council's efforts in getting this historic feature restored and offer any help should that 

be required.
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